
From: Theodore Van Iderstine  

Sent: Sunday, December 10, 2017 5:29 PM  

To: cyberframework <cyberframework@nist.gov>  

Subject: draft-2_framework-v1-1_with-markup.pdf  

 

link 761:  

the word SHOULD should be replaced with SHALL or MUST  

 

This is probably the case in most other cases where the framework references government or its agents.  

 

Also, you need to provide a dictionary addendum included in this document so that its words are 

understood to be defined as you expect, rather than as they're understood to be defined by other, more 

heavily funded, government agencies.  
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